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PPaarrttnneerrss  iinn  

CCaarree  CCoooorrddiinnaattiioonn  

FFoorr  CChhiillddrreenn  

WWiitthh  SSppeecciiaall  

HHeeaalltthh  NNeeeeddss  

With help from the 
 

Partners in Care 
Coordination Program, 
 

Families can be linked to 
resources they need for 
their children and help to 
navigate systems. 
Together, we can help 
children with special 
health needs grow to be 
their healthiest, and reach 
the full potential of their 
independence. 

For more information about 
Partners in Care 
Coordination, contact: 
 
 

Children with Special Health Needs 
 

Partners in Care Coordination 
 

11 State House Station 
 

Augusta, ME  04333-0011 
 
 
 
 

Phone: 1-800-698-3624 (Statewide) 
  or, 207-287-5349 
 
 
 
 

TTY:  1-800-606-0215 
 
 
 
 

Website:  www.maine.gov/dhhs/boh/ 
   cshn/index.html 

NON-DISCRIMINATION NOTICE 
 

The Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) does 
not discriminate on the basis of disability, race, color, creed, 

gender, sexual orientation, age, or national origin, in admission 
to, access to, or operations of its programs, services, or activities, 
or its hiring or employment practices. This notice is provided as 

required by Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 
and in accordance with the Civil Rights Act of 1964 as amended, 

Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended, the 
Age Discrimination Act of 1975 and the Maine Human Rights 

Act. Questions, concerns, complaints, or requests for additional 
information regarding the ADA may be forwarded to DHHS's 
ADA Compliance/EEO Coordinator, State House Station #11, 

Augusta, Maine 04333, (207) 287-4289 (V), (207) 287-2000 (TTY). 
Individuals who need auxiliary aids for effective communication 

in program and services of DHHS are invited to make their 
needs and preferences known to the ADA Compliance/EEO 

Coordinator. This notice is available in alternate formats. 
Printed with funds from Appr. #010-10A-2080-01 
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How can PCC help 
children and their 
families? 
Families can turn to PCC for 
support, information, and 
referral to community services 
and resources. 

 
PCC has assisted with: 
 

 Insurance appeals 

 Serving as an advocate 

 “Thinking outside the box” 

 Finding ways to get 
specialized items covered 

 Putting you in touch with 
parent supports 

 . . . and more 
 
 

Care providers can also 
access PCC for support and 
information, as well as 
professional networking. 

Partners in Care 
Coordination (PCC) 
 Partners in Care Coordination 
is a unique resource for 
families, health care providers, 
and communities.  PCC’s goal 
is to help improve the health, 
development and well-being of 
Maine’s children with special 
health needs.   

Who is eligible to 
receive PCC’s services? 
Partners in Care Coordination 
is available to families with 
children from birth through age 
21 that have, or are at risk for, 
chronic medical conditions, 
behavioral and emotional 
conditions. 

PCC  has partners 
throughout Maine that 
work with families, 
providers and 
communities to connect 
kids with the care they 
need and who can help 
coordinate that care over 
time. 
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